
Welcome to Year 5 at KPS



Timetable 

PE 

PE sessions will be 
Monday and Thursday. All 
sessions will take place 
outside so please ensure 
children have suitable kit 
in school. 

PPA 

Mr Burbidge and Miss 
Crosby have planning time 
on a Wednesday until 11:45. 
During this time, Year 5 will 
have a French lesson with 
Mrs Lupton and a Music 
lesson with Mrs Hardy. 



Staff

- Mr Burbidge teaches 5B
- Miss Crosby teaches 5C 
- Miss Ward supports whole class teaching across Y5
- Mrs Hall, Miss Guy and Miss Heald provide 1:1 support

Do feel free to catch any of us on the playground - we are all happy to help. 



Homework
Spellings

Weekly spelling assignments 
will be set on Spelling Shed. 
Children learn spellings 
through interactive games 
and will be tested each week. 
There is a link on Google 
Classroom. 

My Maths

A weekly task will be set on MyMaths.  The tasks are short 
and there is online support if needed. The tasks are 
marked instantly and multiple attempts are allowed. 

 Reading

We encourage reading for 
pleasure: chapter books, 
comics, magazines, picture 
books - whatever your child 
enjoys.  Children have an online 
reading record, which they 
access via Google classroom. 
They can log their reading at 
home or in class. If your child is 
reading a banded book, they 
can have an additional book to 
read for pleasure too. 

Project 

From Autumn 2, a project 
will be set each half term. It 
will be connected to our 
Big Idea but will allow 
creative freedom for 
children to explore their 
own interests and present 
their ideas in a unique way. 
Instructions for the project 
will be posted on Google 
Classroom. 



Classrooms 
Here is the current layout 
of our Year 5 classrooms. 
We are doing our best to 
keep everyone safe 
during this time so the 
children are sat in rows 
for the time being. 

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1n3d7JCJ6OkobwFp4F3-IszKbl7YanVl8/preview


Chromebooks 
Children have access to 
their own Chromebook in 
class. The children love 
using this technology to 
enhance their learning. 

We use apps such as the 
Google Suite, Seesaw and 
FlipGrid to create, 
collaborate and 
communicate. 

Children have signed a 
code of conduct to ensure 
that their device is 
respected and used 
professionally. 



Expectations 
We simply expect children to be the best version of themselves. 

We understand that everyone makes mistakes but we do expect children to 
learn and grow from the mistakes they make. 


